
Pentland steps replacement – update
from Dundee City Council

I have been advised of the following by the City Council :

“…we recently carried out work to replace steps at Pentland Avenue/Pentland
Crescent. 

Work carried out on some of the steps has not been completed to the high
standards that were expected and so the contractor, TN Gilmartin, are going
back from Monday to carry out remedial works.

We are expecting works to last approximately 3 weeks. 

Local residents are being notified of the additional work.”
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